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Thursday 22™ May 2025

A letter to families
Dear all,

The KPA is excited to share more details about the Summer Fair on Friday 20" June from 3.30-
7.00pm. This is the first fair held at the school for several years and whilst we are all very excited we
will also need a lot of volunteers to make this event work well for everyone.

The fair will consist of food and drink areas, an entertainment area, inflatables and games. There will
also be classic fair stalls with different games to participate in. A couple of stalls, such as the Teddy
Tombola, will provide the winners with a prize directly, while others will give winners a mark on their
stamp card. The card can be exchanged for a prize — the more stamps you collect, the better the
prize you can claim.

Each year group has been allocated a stall and we are hoping that the families of children in those
year groups can help by running those stalls. All equipment for the stalls will be provided and the
KPA will help with collection donations of prizes for those stalls which require them. We will also
provide instructions on how to run the stall.

All we are asking is that volunteers man the stalls in pairs for a minimum of 30 minutes and we have
created online sign-up sheets {as we do for the disco etc.) so that you can book your siot. Squash and
biscuits will be available for volunteers and any little ‘helpers’ during the event. Water is free for all
attendees. Please let us know if your child/children will be helping you when you are manning your
year stall and we will provide a snack for them during this time. We want everyone to feel welcome
and supported — if you have any accessibility requirements, just let us know when you sign up so we
can make any necessary arrangements.

We will also need help with setting up the fair and tidying up after and have created sign-ups for
these as well. Unfortunately no pre-school children will be able to help with setting up the fair (i.e.
before 3.30pm)

As this is such a big event for the KPA, and will require lots of parent volunteers to make it enjoyable
for all, we would like to thank volunteers who can give a little extra time at the event:

1 hour of volunteering Soft drinks voucher

2 hours of volunteering Soft drink and snack voucher

4 hours of volunteering Soft drink, snack and BBQ item voucher




Unfortunately, if the volunteer slots for a stall are not filled, that stall will be unable to run for
periods of the fair as we have no one extra who would be able to run it.

The stalls are as follows:

Foundation — Teddy Tombola (additional volunteers to wash Teddy donations prior to the event can
also sign up using the link)

https://volunteersignup.org/MADTS

Year 1 —Hook a duck

https://volunteersignup.org/E4YRB

Year 2 — Bottle flip

https://volunteersignup.org/E744B

Year 3 — Welly throwing

https://volunteersignup.org/3MT7K

Year 4 — Lucky sock

https://volunteersignup.org/WJJYX

Year 5 — Beat the goalie

https://volunteersignup.org/YFYXH

Year 6 — paddling pool golf

https://volunteersignup.org/XPMKR

General fair tidy up:

https://volunteersignup.org/ERCKW

Thank you for reading and we hope to see you at the fair,

Julie Punnett

KPA Chair



